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PORT BROUGHTON AREA SCHOOL 

12 East Terrace, Port Broughton SA 5522 

Phone  08 86352 105 

Fax   08 86352 507 

Website  www.pbas.sa.edu.au 

Email  dl.0741_info@schools.sa.edu.au 

Jump Rope for Heart 

This term our students and SRC have been actively involved in Jump Rope for Heart. 
We have raised $2,373 for the Heart Foundation (so far). Students featured in the above 
photo, are our champion fundraisers who raised $50 and over. The fundraising will stop at the 
end of this holidays and prizes will be given out next term. 
 

On Wednesday morning our reception to year 6 students were involved in their ‘Jump Off’ 
demonstrating their skipping skills. It was great to see how their skipping skills have developed 
over the last 5 weeks at lunchtime, PE lessons and at home. 
 

Parents can still register their child through the Jump Rope for Heart parent portal. 
Thank you to everyone who has supported our fundraising. 

Wishing everyone a fun 

and safe holiday.  

See you in 2 weeks 
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Dates to Remember 
Friday 7 July 
99 Days of School R - 2 
Last day of term 2 
Monday 24 July 
First day of term 3 
UniSA Presentation 
Wednesday 26 July 
SACE Evening 
Monday 31 July 
Japanese Students Visit 
Wednesday 2 August 
7/8 class Barunga Pathways 
Friday 4 August 
5/6 Basketball Carnival 
Saturday 5 to Saturday 12 August 
Canberra/Ski Trip 
Monday 7 August 
Japanese Students Visit 
Wed 16 to Friday 18 August 
SAPSASA Soccer 
Friday 18 August  
Kadina Show 
Monday 21 to Friday 25 August 
Bookweek 
Wednesday 23 August 
Bookweek Parade 
Friday 25 August 
Basketball Regional Finals 

Resilience ~ Success ~ Respect 

It was great to see so many family members attend the year 2/3 student led 
conferences. The students have certainly been working hard this term and 
were able to articulate their learning and share this with others. Thanks to Ms 
Ingram and Miss Harris (preservice teacher) for arranging this opportunity.  
 

Congratulations to the students who participated in Jump Rope for Heart. It 
was wonderful to see the students’ skipping skills improve, whilst raising funds 
for a worthy cause. Thank you Ms Patterson, Miss Bowley and SRC for 
organising this. 
 

Governing council have discussed and ratified the updated mobile phone 
policy. This was emailed to families and will come into effect, day one of term 
3. The Department for Education’s mobile phone policy has been updated to 
support safe and productive learning environments. Students must keep their 
mobile phones and other personal devices off and away for the whole school 
day. The updated mobile phone policy will ensure we help promote: 

• safe environments with reduced negative impacts from inappropriate use 
of devices at school, such as cyberbullying or exposure to harmful content 

• classroom environments where teachers can teach, and students can 
learn, free from distractions caused by personal use of devices 

• use of breaks as quality time away from screens, encouraging physical 
activity, play and meaningful face-to-face connections. 
More information about the department’s mobile phone policy can be found 
at: https://www.education.sa.gov.au/parents-and-families/safety-and-
wellbeing/bullying-and-cyberbullying/using-mobile-phones-and-personal-
devices-school. If you have any questions or concerns about the updated 
mobile phone policy, please contact the school.  
 

Have a safe and enjoyable break and I look forward to seeing you next term. 
 

Joelene Anderson 
Principal 

 Welcome Mr Williams 

We would like to welcome Riley Williams to 
our school.  

Mr Williams has been teaching math and PE 
while Ms Hacket has been away on leave, and 
will be continuing to teach PE for the rest of 
the year. 

https://www.education.sa.gov.au/parents-and-families/safety-and-wellbeing/bullying-and-cyberbullying/using-mobile-phones-and-personal-devices-school
https://www.education.sa.gov.au/parents-and-families/safety-and-wellbeing/bullying-and-cyberbullying/using-mobile-phones-and-personal-devices-school
https://www.education.sa.gov.au/parents-and-families/safety-and-wellbeing/bullying-and-cyberbullying/using-mobile-phones-and-personal-devices-school


 

 

Year 2/3 Student Led Conferences  

Resilience ~ Success ~ Respect 

On Thursday 29th June the year 2/3 class welcomed their families into school to share their learning. Our practicum 

student Caitlin Harris organised the event. We were ecstatic about the turn out with every child having one or more 

family member including parents, aunties, uncles, grandparents and cousins. Students shared their projects from the 

term including their paper mâché globes, solar ovens, baking, literacy games and digital books. It was a great 

afternoon and the students really enjoyed sharing their learning.   



 

 

 Highlights from Term 2 

Resilience ~ Success ~ Respect 

Friday the 30th of June at lunchtime, students had the opportunity to join fun activities, as part of Pride 
Month - recognising diversity. Students enjoyed playing with the large parachute and hula hoops.  
The Year 12 Food and Hospitality students made fairy bread for everyone to eat. 

Parliament of SA Visit - Years 5 to 8 



 

 

Highlights from Term 2 

Resilience ~ Success ~ Respect 

Ardrossan Area School hosted a Resource and Infrastructure Immersion day on Friday the 23rd of June. The 
day was developed in consultation with key industry partners across the local resources sector and the 
Department for Education’s Pathways Advisor and Industry Engagement Consultant. The day provided 
opportunities for students across the Yorke Peninsula Secondary Alliance Schools, to learn more about the 
regions broad resources sector. We had nine students attend.  

SAPSASA NETBALL 

SAPSASA  
HOCKEY 

SAPSASA CROSS COUNTRY 

YP DISTRICT DAY  - BASKETBALL 

YP ZONE BASKETBALL 

YP ZONE 
NETBALL 

Some of our sporty students 



 

 

CANTEEN  

ROSTER 

MON WEEK 1 - 24/7 

Volunteer Needed 

 

Volunteer Needed 

 

Volunteer Needed 

MON WEEK 2 - 31/7 

Volunteer Needed 

 

Volunteer Needed 

 

Volunteer Needed 

MON WEEK 3 - 7/8 

Volunteer Needed 

 

Volunteer Needed 

 

Volunteer Needed 

 School and Community Notices 

As discussed, new prices for 
Polos and Hoodie from July 1st. 
  
PBAS Polo JNR - $34.50 
PBAS Polo Senior - $36.50 
PBAS Hoodie JNR - $44.50 
PBAS Hoodie Senior - $47.50 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

STUDENT FREE DAY - THURSDAY 7TH SEPTEMBER 

SCHOOL CLOSURE DAY - FRIDAY 8TH SEPTEMBER 



 

 

School and Community Notices   

Resilience ~ Success ~ Respect 

PLEASE REMEBER 

THAT SCHOOL FINISHES 

AT 2.10PM ON FRIDAY. 

BUSES WILL BE RUNNING 

EXACTLY 1 HOUR EARLIER. 



 

 

 Term 2 Calendar and Canteen Roster 

Term 3 2023 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Sat/Sun 

Week  
1 

24/7 
UNI SA  
presentation to 
year 10 - 12 
students 

25/7 
 

26/7 
SACE Evening - 
10 - 12 students 
and parents 

27/7 28/7 29/7,30/7 

Week 
2 

31/7 
Japanese Students 
Visit 

1/8 2/8 
7/8 Barunga 
Village pathways 
presentation 

3/8 4/8 
5/6 Basketball 
Carnival 

5/8,6/8 
Ski Trip leaves 

Week 
3 

7/8 
Japanese Students 
Visit 
Ski Trip 

8/8 9/8 10/8 11/8 12/8, 13/8 


